
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 

FINANCING OF A MULTI-FAMILY HOUSING 

DEVELOPMENT 

 

The Committee on Finance public hearing regarding the proposed issuance by the 

City of Chicago of its Multi-Family Housing Revenue Note (Chicago Lighthouse Residences 4 

Project) previously scheduled for November 15, 2021, at 10:00am CST, is cancelled.  

This cancellation applies only to the hearing previously scheduled as required by 

Section 147(f) of the Internal Revenue Code of 1986, as amended. The regular meeting of the 

Committee on Finance will proceed as scheduled   

Dated: November 9, 2021 

 
Scott E. Waguespack  

Chairman  

City Council Committee on Finance  

City of Chicago 

 


